Bal Bharati
PUBLIC SCHOOL

RGPPL RATNAGIRI

VISIT TO DERVAN ( SAVARDE)
Dear Parents,

The school is going to organise a trip to Dervan (Savarde) for the students of classes IIl, IV and V on
19th January 2023. The cost for the picnic will be Rs 400/-. Parents are requested to kindly give their
consent for the same before 17t January 2023,

Detailed itinerary is as under: !

e Students to report to school in uniform : 7:50am
e Visiting hours ¢ 8:30am to 06:00 pm
® Trip cost (travelling and snacks) : Rs.400/

Places to be visited

1) Art Exhibition (Savarde Art college) 4) Real fighter Jet
2) Dream Health Park 5) Real fighter tank
3) Sports Complex A 6) Shivsurtti ( Samarth fort)

The Students will be escorted by the following teachers

1. Mrs.Janhavi Aryamane 9420526926
2. Mrs. Suman Lakhanpal 1 9405923548
3. Mrs. P S Salamma 9422483282
4. Mr. Rahul Hegishte 7498392061
5. Mr. Navinder Lakhanpa 19420910620

Parents interested to send their wards should fill in the consent form and submit the same along with
the payment of Rs. 400/- in an envelope with the child's name neatly written on it, by 17* January 2023.

Note:

e Children must carry their own lunch, a napkin and water bottle. Avoid junk food.

Do not send the children in case they are not well.

Wearing of Identity card and school uniform is mandatory for the students.

Pick up point while coming back from the picnic will be Shringartali, Guhagar and School.

Mobile phones, camera, ornaments and other expensive items are not allowed.

There will not be any regular classes for the students of classes lll, IV and V on 19" January 2023.
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